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Dear Resident  
 
A47 Wansford to Sutton dualling scheme: 

Temporary closure and diversion of footpath USRN reference 30104221  

WANSFORD 4 SECTION 1 FOOTPATH, WANSFORD 
 
I’m writing to let you know that from 2 January 2024, we’ll be temporarily closing the 
Wansford footpath from the village which leads up to the picnic area by the A47 and on to 
the White Water Bridge. The footpath will be closed for the duration of the construction 
work, which will be around 36 months. 

We need to do this for health and safety reasons, to protect the public from the hazards of 
an operational construction site and to ensure the safety and security of our site. 

Whilst the footpath is temporarily closed, there will be a diversionary footpath, with 
diversion signs placed along the new route. Please refer to the map shown on the reverse 
of this letter. 

We’d like to apologise for any inconvenience caused, and we will try to keep this to a 
minimum where possible. 

If you have any queries about this work, please contact the project team by emailing  
A47WansfordtoSuttonRIS@nationalhighways.co.uk or calling the National Highways 
Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000. 
 
For more information about the about the scheme and its benefits on our webpage:  
 
www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A47wansford 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
National Highways 
 

 
Our ref: Wan/footpath/Dec23 
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